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ANZ ranked number one for overall relationship quality in 

Hong Kong for the third time 
ANZ also maintains its No. 1 position for overall relationship quality in Asia and China for the third 

consecutive year 

 
ANZ today announced it has retained its No. 1 position for overall relationship quality in 
Hong Kong for the third consecutive year, according to the latest Greenwich Associates 
Large Corporate Banking study. 
 
The independent annual survey, which reflects the performance of ANZ in 2019, interviewed 
over 830 companies with annual turnover of more than US$500 million across 11 markets in 
Asia.  
 
ANZ was also recognised as No. 1 for overall relationship quality in Singapore, and for the 
third year in a row in both Asia and China. The Bank also retained its top 5 corporate bank 
in Asia position for the eighth consecutive year. 
 
Peter Chan, Chief Executive Officer Hong Kong, ANZ said, “Hong Kong continues to drive 
economic growth in the region, and is an important hub for international trade and capital 
flows for our corporate and financial institution relationships.”  
 

“In today’s highly competitive market, we were recognised for our strong global network, 
which helps us support our customers through a challenging external environment.”    
 
Greenwich Associates measures the bank based on overall market penetration in Asia, 
excluding Australia, New Zealand and Japan. The survey defines overall quality as quality of 
the relationship at both an institution and individual relationship manager level.  
 

Click here to read the full 2020 Greenwich Leaders: Asian Large Corporate Banking and 
Cash Management report.   
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